
 
 

Report of the German Studies Association (January 15, 2020) 
 
Present 
 

● Our weekly Stammtisch will continue into the new year. It will still take occur at 
5:30PM on Thursdays and continuing as long as people remain. It will take place 
at Le Coin Social most days, except when BDP is taking place there (in these 
situations we will choose a temporary venue). We have yet to determine the date 
of the first one of the year 

 
● Our peer tutor is holding sessions in Sherbrooke 688 Room 389 every Tuesday 

and Thursday.  
 

● We are continuing to host Bagelstunde from 4pm through 6pm in Sherbrooke 688 
every first and third Monday of the month. Students from all 
faculties/departments are encouraged to come and practice their German. We 
have yet to determine the when we will start this event up again in the new year.  

 
● Our departmental organization tabled both nights of activities night. 

 
 
Projects 
 

● We are still reaching out for submissions to the German Undergraduate Studies 
Journal (​Vielfalt​) in preparation for its 2019-2020 release.  
 

● We are exploring the idea of a Trivia Night during the Winter Semester 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Xavier Palmer 
Vice-President External of the German Studies’ Association  


